
January Activities 

6  Welcome Back 

9  Hotdog Day 

 Basketball after school 

16 Basketball after school 

17  No School 

20 ESAC Meeting 8:45 am 

23  Hot Lunch 

 Basketball after school 

30  Celebration of Learning 

31  No School 

Happy Holidays 
From Enchant School 

Thank you everyone who brought in 

items for the food bank.  I’m sure 

there are many families out there that 

are so appreciative of your generosity 

at this time of the year.   

Hotdog Day 

Please don’t forget to return 

your hotdog order forms for 

January 7th. 

Basketball Schedule 

Grades 1-6 
Thursday January 9 

Thursday January 16 

Thursday January 23 

Thank you to ESAC for a fabulous turkey 

dinner once again this year.  Your hard 

work and dedication to the students and 

staff of Enchant School is 

amazing.   



Moser’s Message 

Dear School Community, 
 
 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to everyone. We have had a 
great month at the school and are looking forward to the new calendar 
year.  Students have worked so hard on preparing and performing at 
our Christmas concert. I want to thank all of the staff and students for 
all of their hard work. A big thank you to the school council and all of 
the parents that volunteered to prepare and serve the Christmas lunch 
at the school. It was greatly enjoyed by everyone. 
 
January is a busy month at the school. At the end of the month we will 
be hosting parents on January 30th for a Celebration of Learning. This 
will be our second year of having this event at Enchant School.      
Parents will have the opportunity to visit their children's classrooms at 
the end of the school day to take a look at what they have been   
working on and participate in different activities with the students    
taking the lead. Basketball for students in Grade 1-6 will start on 
Thursday, January 9 and happen every Thursday until February 
Break.  
 
A School Ski Trip is planned for February 13th. All of the permission 
slips and information for this trip will be sent home first thing in the 
New Year. 
 
Christmas Break is a great time to relax and enjoy the family and 
friends that we have in our lives. I want to encourage all of you to do 
your best to slow down and celebrate this special time of year with 
those that matter most.  
 
We will see everyone back at school on Monday, January 6th. 
 
 
Darryl Moser 
Principal 
Enchant School 



German Concert 2024 
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